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June 2014 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

Things are looking good at Bills Island.  The reservoir is full, the 
snow is gone, the grass is green, the weather is warm, and the 
roads are smooth. Dust guard will be applied to the roads next 
week.  The 4th of July activities are planned.  We hope you will 
plan on joining us for the festivities.  See the enclosed flyer for 
details.  It will be a full day of fun!  It is a great opportunity to 
meet and visit with all of you.  A lot of work and preparations go 
into these activities.  I hope you will participate and enjoy the 
day.  The board tries to make Bills Island a place you can be 
proud of.  We appreciate all the members for their help and 
support of the projects.       Brent Call-BIA president   

               

Bylaws: The existing bylaws are out of date.  The board will be working to 

bring them up to date.  If you would like to serve on a committee for this 

project, please let one of the board members know or contact us via the 

association website. If you have ideas or opinions regarding these bylaws, 

contact us as well. 

Resolution: The board has recorded a resolution regarding the new 

shop. The complete resolution is listed on the other side of this sheet. 

Speed bumps: Speed bumps have been placed around the island.  

Please watch for them.  Remind your guests that they need to slow down 

when going over them.  Signs have been placed to warn you of these bumps.   

Gate entry: The phone system for gate entry is working great.  

This system allows you to open the gate from your phone.  It is 

available for all members who have paid their dues.  If you are not 

registered to use this system, contact Con Haycock at (208)431-

0835. 

Security Cabin:  208-558-7553                        

Gate Number:  208-558-7556                     

DUES: 

The dues for an improved lot 

are $500 and $450 for an 

unimproved lot.  You may 

send your payment to: 

Bills Island Association         

PO Box  344                       

Island Park, ID  83429 

The user fee is $550 if you 

prefer to not be part of the 

association. 

 

 

 

 


